
 

 

March 26, 2024 

 

The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met on the above date at 11:30 am at 

Smokey Row in Oskaloosa. Present were the following board members:  Chairman – 

Mark Groenendyk and Member – Chuck Webb. Also present were Kyle Oppenhuizen, 

Vice President of Communications with the Greater Des Moines Partnership and Teri 

Rogers, County Auditor.  

 

Discussion centered around the ways that the Greater Des Moines Partnership can 

benefit the County. The certified site is a huge benefit to our county for businesses 

looking for a place to build. Sufficient infrastructure surrounding energy and water are 

important to maintain businesses and jobs. All the new developments happening in 

Mahaska County were discussed. Kyle is going to consult with his Economic 

Development Team and report back. No decisions were made. 
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